
From: Mishaan, Jessica
To:
Subject: your public records request
Date: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 7:00:49 AM

Dear Shannon Grundler,

Thank you for your public records request dated November 25, 2023, in which you request
records related to your vehicle purchase.  Please note that the Attorney General’s Office is not
the custodian of the records you seek.  Please contact the Department of Motor Vehicles and
the Shelburne Police Department via the links below.

https://dmv.vermont.gov/about-vermont-dmv/public-records

https://shelburnepdvt.org/

Thank you,

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
p (802) 828-5500
Pronouns: she/her/hers




